
HT Update Friday 26/4/24  

 

Dear pupils, parents/carers and staff, 

 

‘Published’ 

• Our Journalism class and our Journalism club produce really interesting and well 

written Newsletters. 

• The latest edition of ‘Published’ is on our website Newsletters – Peebles High 

School (glowscotland.org.uk). 

 

Curriculum Presentation at Parent Council 

• Mr Reid gave a presentation on Curriculum Developments at the Parent Council 

including new S6 expectations and opportunities. 

• Please see our website Curriculum – Peebles High School (glowscotland.org.uk) 

 

New school 

• Please see latest Newsletter from BAM 

• New School Update – Peebles High School (glowscotland.org.uk) 

 

Parental Involvement 

• This is important in how we shape our policies and processes. 

• We are very pleased to have parent and pupils working alongside staff in relation to 

our work around Reporting and how we support our dyslexic young people. 

 

I hope everyone has a very nice weekend. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Kevin Ryalls 

Headteacher 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sb/peebleshighschool/newsletters/
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sb/peebleshighschool/newsletters/
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sb/peebleshighschool/curriculum/
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sb/peebleshighschool/new-school-update/

